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Educational Services 

June 13, 2018 
Dear San Ysidro School District Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are excited to still offer a FREE Summer Program to all eligible students of San Ysidro 
School District. Our program provider will be the YMCA. 
 
Enrollment and eligibility: 
All McKinney-Vento participants and after school program will receive priority for enrollment. If 
your child is currently enrolled in the after school program, please fill out the form attached to 
this letter and indicate that your child is currently enrolled in the after school program by 
checking the designated box and submit it to the after school program. Space is limited so your 
early submittal is highly encouraged. 
 
If your child is not currently enrolled in the after school program, please fill out the form 
attached to this letter and submit it to the after school program on your campus. Since 
enrollment for open spaces will be a “first-come-first-serve” basis applications will be time 
stamped upon receiving, for enrollment consideration. Space is limited so your early submittal 
is highly encouraged. 
 
All registration forms must be submitted not later than June 20, 1:00pm. Once all forms have 
been collected, you will be contacted and informed if your child was successfully enrolled. 
 
Our summer program will be operate as follows: 
Eligible students: Incoming Kindergarten – Incoming 8th Graders 
Days:    Monday – Friday 
Dates:   July 2 – July 31, 2018 
Times:   8:00 am – 12:30 pm 
Location:  Kindergarten – 6th Grade will be at Willow Elementary School 
   7th – 8th Graders will be at San Ysidro Middle School 
 
Thank you for your continued support of San Ysidro schools. If you have any questions please 
contact Omar Calleros, Coordinator at the school district. 
 
Sincerely, 
Omar Calleros   
Attendance, ASES and Full Services Coordinator  
(619) 428 – 4476 x 3086 

 


